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DeLadurantey Law Office and Wallace Law 
File Class Action Lawsuit Against AON For 

Denying Travel Insurance Claims After 
Southwest Airline Flight Cancellations 
Following Nationwide Winter Storm 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

December 5, 2023 

 

MILWAUKEE, WI – DeLadurantey Law Office, LLC, and Wallace Law, Inc., announces the filing of a class action 

lawsuit—Milwaukee County Case Number 2023CV8951—against AON Risk Service Central, Inc. (AON), relating 

to travel insurance denials following the Southwest Airlines flight cancellations due to Winter Storm Elliot.  

The class action complaint alleges that AON refused to pay Trip Cancellation claims for travel plans that were 

derailed when Southwest ceased operations last December during and shortly after Winter Storm Elliot.   

If your travel insurance claims were denied last December relating to Southwest Airlines cancellations, if you 

have information about these events, or would like more information about this class action, please contact 

Wallace Law at (920) 276-8320 or DeLadurantey Law Office at (414) 377-0515 to discuss. 

Nathan DeLadurantey exclusively practices consumer law, consumer rights, and class action cases. Nathan 

regularly lectures on consumer law topics and has received awards from the Eastern District Bar Association for 

his pro bono contributions to the legal community and the Wisconsin Law Journal for his work on consumer 

matters. 

After over a decade representing many of Wisconsin’s largest insurers, Attorney Justin Wallace founded Wallace 

Law, Inc. a Wisconsin-based policyholders law firm that fights for people and businesses who have their 

insurance claims wrongfully denied or who are otherwise treated unfairly by the insurance process. 

For media inquiries or further information, please contact: 

Wallace Law 

info@WallaceInsuranceLaw.com 

(920) 276-8320 


